
Joseph Saul Added to Southern Center
for Human Rights’ Ambassador
Leadership Council
Joseph Saul has been added to the Southern Center for Human Rights’ Ambassador Leadership Council.

Leadership Council members work with the Southern Center to organize events for young professionals and

others in the community to become more involved in the Southern Center.  The Southern Center seeks to

end the death penalty and provide equal and just representation to marginalized groups in the United States.

For more information please contact Joseph Saul
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